From: sutia e I

Sent: 18 February 2020 12:31
To: Planning
Cc:

Subject:

Application No: 2020/0274/P

Dear Planning Department

| wish to object to this application. The grounds of my objection are that it constitutes additional street
furniture and detracts from the visual appearance of the areas concerned.

The installation of the poles is for the benefit of a tiny minority, and the reduction in visual amenity is not
justified by the very limited number of people for whose benefit they are to be installed.

Please could you confirm receipt.

Kind regards
Julia Clark

Julia Clark

165 Gloucester Avenue
Primrose Hill

London

NWl 8LA
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